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									15th November 2018



Dear Parents/Carers

[bookmark: _GoBack]INSET DAY – FRIDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 2018

This is to remind you that the school will be closed for INSET on Friday 23rd November and as a result no students can be on the site on this day.  

I also wanted to take this opportunity to let you know that unfortunately Mr. Mozammel, Head of Year 10, has regretfully decided to leave the College.  He has been offered an opportunity to develop a business proposal, that was too good for him to refuse and we wish him every success.

I am pleased to let you know that Mr. Pavli will be taking the role on as Acting Head of Year 10 with immediate effect and we are grateful that we have someone of his calibre to take on this role.

Best wishes.

Yours faithfully



David Garrido
Headmaster
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